
Urgent Update: Planning Committee 24 June 2021 

 
Item 23 Pages 113 - 117 
  

43 Bargrove Road 
 
APPLICATION: 21/500489/TPOA 
 
The reduction of all crowns of trees from the property was included on the application form but 
omitted from the proposal description in error. The applicant has verbally confirmed that the proposal 
includes the cutting back of growth to create a clearance of 2 metres from the house at 43 Bargrove 

Road. 
 
Officer comment 
 
The proposal to cut back from the property is minor works and such action is generally considered 
appropriate arboricultural management to prevent direct damage to buildings. It is therefore 

recommended that the proposal description is amended to include this additional operation. 

 
The recommendation remains unchanged 

 


